
September 12th, 2025

To Whom It May Concern:

FarrWest 
108 Commercial Place

Schertz,TX78154

This letter is to inform that FarrWest is the currently the only known agency within Texas that would be
able to fulfill the requirements of the League City Fire Department. These requirements include, but are
not limited to, the following:

1) The direct access to manufacturers of equipment used by the fire department such as RAE
Systems, Smiths Detection and Sensit Technologies.

2) Manufacturer certified technicians and certified repair facility
3) Ability to perform all maintenance, calibrations and training on-site and at each individual

fire station based on the specific requirements needed by the Department
4) Being certified trainers for equipment used by League City Fire Department
5) Being able to provide monitoring support and training for special events, public venues or

hazmat related emergencies
6) As the equipment involved is rented/leased by League City, no other provider other than the

equipment owner, FarrWest, is authorized to perform service on these monitors.

There is no other known company available in the Texas that would be able to provide these specific 
services or support at this time to the League City Fire Department.

If you desire additional information, don’t hesitate to contact me at (210)566-1857 any time or 
email me at tbrown@farrwest.com. Thank you for your interest in our products and services.

Sincerely,

Travis Brown
Office: (210) 566-1857
Fax: (210) 566-1897
tbrown@farrwestenv.com
www.farrwestenv.com


